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Grade level ALL Special 

Education 
Speech only 

Included in  ALL SE 
Total speech 

Early childhood 2 1 2 
Pre-K 3 3 3 
Kinder 7 6 6 
1st grade 6 4 5 
2nd grade 7 2 5 
3rd grade 4 1 1 
4th grade 5 2 2 
Total Elementary 34 19 24 
5th grade 5 1 3 
6th grade 3 0 0 
Total Intermediate 8 1 3 
Total Elementary and Intermediate 42 20 27 
7th grade 4 0 1 
8th grade 2 0 1 
Total Jr. High 6 0 2 
9th grade 6 0 0 
10th  grade 5 0 0 
11th grade  8 0 1 
12th grade 7 0 0 
Post grad 2 0 2 
Total High School 28 0 3 
Total secondary 34 0 5 
Total in district 76 20 32 
Addition information 
 

It is possible will begin the 2011-12 school year with less than 70 Special Education students.  However with students moving 
in etc that can change rapidly.  We had a junior high student check out to be home schooled during the last month. One BEA 
student will be attending summer school to complete his last class and is expected to graduate upon completion. 
 

For the 2010-11 school year- 
Referrals- 
For LD or psychological evals- 11-this includes an autistic 3 year old coming from ECI 
8 elementary/intermediate 
3 High school/2 BEA 
Speech -3 from head start 2 dnq 
Students from ECI 
2 speech -will be eligible next year  
It is likely we will enroll an autistic 2 year old currently receiving ECI  next year 
Dismissals- 
4 speech students 2 will be dismissed at the beginning of next year 
Elementary/Intermediate has picked up several resource students this year which will affect Jr. High and High School 
beginning next year. 
 
 
 



Dr. Flores is conducting the TEACCH workshop here in June and we will train para’s and third grade teachers as well as one 
parent using stimulus funds. 
Extended year school has 11 students this year the largest number in recent years.  It will include three one week sessions no 
more than two weeks apart to ensure the least amount of regression possible for the students. 
 
It has been wonderful to be in school this year working with staff and students.   I continue to believe Brackett ISD is one of 
the best places for any child and thank the administration and board for their support. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
Melanie Jones 


